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I oppose HB 3076.  Firearms dealers already must have a Federal Firearms License 

and an Oregon business license.  Every firearm purchase requires a criminal 

background check before the sale.  Criminals do not purchase firearms from dealers.  

They steal them or acquire them illegally.  What more can HB 3076 accomplish by 

putting pressure on firearms dealers and restricting sales to their only customers --- 

law-abiding citizens? 

HB 3076 does nothing to protect the public from criminal use of firearms, but it does 

reduce the availability of firearms to the public, making it more vulnerable to the 

criminal element while giving criminals the advantage. 

PLEASE OPPOSE HB 3076. 

 


